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Lead by Ila, a total of 20 
snowshoers braved the chilling 
temperature for a foray along the 
trails at the St. Kateri Outdoor 
Centre. 

Aside from the odd Common Raven 
and Black-capped Chickadee, there 
was not much activity on the wildlife 
front. 

A brief stop for lunch against a 
sunny outcropping and a New 
Year's Day celebratory maple 
creme swig (thanks, Richard), 
marked the start of the return leg. 

A few ups and downs later and we 
were back where we started. It was 
a beautiful, bright, sunny start to 
2019. 

For more photos click HERE 
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